
 

 

TO ALL IAMAW AIR CANADA MEMBERS 
 

RE: 2011 BARGAINING SURVEY 
 

 
Dear Brothers and Sisters: 
 
The Bargaining Survey for the upcoming round of Collective Bargaining 
is now available on the Transportation District 140 website 
(www.iam140.ca) and soon will be available on all of the Local Lodge 
websites. 
 
It is very important that you take the time to follow the link and fill out the 
Survey, as the Bargaining Committee will use the information from this 
survey to formulate the Union’s agenda for the Contract negotiations. 
 
Your Bargaining Committee will be starting the process of training / 
preparation the week of November 29th at the Union’s William 
Winpisinger training center in Placid Harbor, Maryland.  
 
The link to this survey will be available for another three (3) weeks 
closing on the December 10th, 2010.  
 
 

THIS IS YOUR OPPORTUNITY TO HAVE YOUR VOICE 
HEARD,  

 
PLEASE	
  TAKE	
  THE	
  TIME	
  TO	
  FILL	
  OUT	
  THE	
  SURVEY.	
  

 
In solidarity, 
 
 
 
Chuck Atkinson 
President & Directing General Chairperson 
 
CA:gls  
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